
 

 

                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greetings from 
St Martins Basic 
Cycle School 
 

Kairibe!! 
(that’s hello in 
mandinka) 



 

We are so happy to receive this food and support as it helps us grow and stay 
healthy. Are kitchens are very basic though and we don’t have enough plates and 
cups to go round. 
We hope in the future we can raise some money to buy enough plates and kitchen 
utilities for all the children here!  
 
 

 

 

 

This is our teacher holding up a bag of rice which was sent to our school by the 
European World Food Programme. Because our country does not have a lot of 
money we have to rely on support to help ensure all the children have enough food to 
eat. 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

 

 

Here we all are in 
our classroom 
We are in the 
middle of a maths 
lesson! 

Our school 
must seem 
very different 
to what you are 
used to! 

So from all of us here 
we would like to say 
 ‘Fowoti Koten’ 
(That’s goodbye in  
Mandinka) 


